
Our reference: COM591789725

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW

Name: Mr Evans

Address: 2 Littleheath Farm Cottage, Steels Lane, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey

Comment type: You support the planning application

Date of comment: 02 Mar 2024

Comment: After living in Oxshott in over 10 years, we feel our High Street is in desperate need of
regeneration and this application should be supported by Elmbridge in order to create a much
needed boost to our Village living. 

Over the past few years there has been improvement to our High Street, with limitations because
of the declining buildings not being attractive for potential business to rent space. May we say that
these buildings are rather shabby and deteriorating. With the efforts seen on our high Street to
make a positive impact on the community, we believe this project is very well thought out with the
upmost consideration for all the local residents. 

We strongly support this application.


